Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/18/2024 2:35:19 PM

First name: Aaron Last name: Baldwin Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Leanne Marten (or respective reviewing officer),

I am writing to express my support for the Preferred Alternative. I attended the planning meeting in Missoula in 2018 at the commencement of the revision process and submitted a formal comment on 4/20/20 endorsing human-powered bicycle access to the Stateline (Divide) Trail.

I appreciate the inclusion of the 150-foot corridor along Divide Trail #738 for mechanized use in the preferred alternative. The Great Burn area offers some of the best backcountry mountain biking opportunities in Western Montana, and the Divide Trail is both a critical connector and a highlight of riding in the area.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Aaron Baldwin